
Archway Trivium East 
Restaurant Night!

November 5, 2020
All Day!

Mom’s Sushi and Poke will be generously donating a 
portion of their profits to the Archway Trivium East PSO!

~
Just mention Archway Trivium East when ordering. 

Call ahead to minimize wait times!

Come support this amazing 
local business 

owned by a Trivium Family!


